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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Cory Bailey, Regulatory Policy Advocate, Lt. Governor’s Office 

CC:  Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, Lt. Governor’s Office 

From:  Vicki Rich, Policy Analyst 

Date:  June 30, 2015 

Re: Memorandum of Response to CSI Review—Mergers, Acquisitions and Holding 
Company Transactions (OAC 3901-3-01 through OAC 3901-3-03) 

 

 

On June 29, 2015, the Ohio Department of Insurance received the Common Sense Initiative 
Office’s Recommendation Memorandum for rules 3901-3-01 through 3901-3-03 (Mergers, 
Acquisitions and Holding Company Transactions). As the memorandum states there are no 
recommendations, the Department intends to move forward with filing with the Joint Committee 
on Agency Rule Review.  No further action is required on comments from CSI. 

If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Rich at 614-728-1267 or 
Vicki.rich@insurance.ohio.gov. 
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